
Dianne Hahn was born and raised in the area having graduated at the SC Comprehensive 

High School. Dianne is currently employed as an Administrator for a local rural 

municipality. Her and her husband Gord have one son and live in Swift Current. 

Dianne has always had a passion for the well-being of children including their education. 

She has proven this by serving on the School Board since 2016, currently sitting as Vice­

Chair. Some of her fondest memories are being at various schools seeing students 

perform, having students present at Board meetings and seeing the youth represented in 

Student Leadership both within the Division and at the provincial level. 

By re-electing Dianne you can expect an open-minded, collaborative approach to fiscal 

responsibility; improved quality of education; a safe welcoming environment for students; 

and advocacy for equitable provincial funding all resulting in quality opportunities for 

students and their families. 

Contact: 

C: 306-741-9492 

E: diannemhahn@gmail.com 

Dianne Hahn




